

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 8<sup>th</sup> May 2025

## Year Five 11B411 – Create Something Amazing! Friday, 4<sup>th</sup> July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will know, from Reception to Year Six, the children are offered a minimum of eleven enriching experiences. These 11B411 promises enable them to explore new interests and hobbies in fun and creative ways whilst developing their confidence and resilience. On Friday, 4<sup>th</sup> July, the children in Year Five will have the opportunity to 'create something amazing'.

For the first time, Year Five will take part in a graffiti workshop! It will be led by an expert, and will no doubt be an incredibly fun experience; the children will be using new materials and resources to complete a unique piece of art! The workshop will take place on the school field (weather permitting) and will truly be a memorable experience. To ensure that this promise is carried out safely, the children will be provided with suitable PPE, including an overall protective suit, disposable latex-free gloves, a new FPP3 face mask, plastic goggles, and disposable shoe protectors. Whilst the other groups are completing their workshop, the remainder of the children will have the opportunity to complete a range of creative activities to develop their understanding of (legal) graffiti as a style of art.







The children will complete two boards. The first board will have their name outlined in advance and they then colour it using water-based spray paint. The second board is 'freestyle' – the children will use a mixture of free-hand painting and pre-cut stencils to get creative and produce their innovative piece of art! We will also create a 'community board' to display somewhere in the school and the children will contribute to this! We are asking for a £17.34 voluntary contribution towards the cost of the experience. Payment is to be made via Arbor by Friday 20<sup>th</sup> June.

Please be aware that insufficient contributions may mean that we need to cancel this activity. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, the school will fund the cost of this activity for your child. If you are experiencing difficulties meeting this payment, then please contact Mrs. Curtis-Cross via <a href="mailto:emailt



We will also need some parent/carer volunteers on the day, if you are available to help out please complete this <u>form</u> to indicate that you are willing to help. If we are inundated with offers, we may need to pick the names at random, but we will contact you to let you know either way.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. Ellison Year Five Sycamore Class Teacher Miss. Craddock Year Five Maple Class Teacher